
     13/11/20  

      

Hello  

What a warm week. We’ve cranked up the 

heating and are all sweltering! But at 

least the new hot water system is 

working.  

Children in Need activities have been 

underway all week culminating in spotty 

children and staff today. The two closed 

bubbles have not been left out and wore 

something spotty in their Google Meets! 

 We now have some laptops to loan 

to families who need them when their 

bubble closes. Please let us know via email 

if this happens and you need a device. If 

your child’s bubble is closed, the 

Government are clear this is still a ‘school 

day’ and children are expected to engage 

in the learning on Google classroom daily.  

 Although we can’t have whole 

school assemblies, all classes had a 

Remembrance Day assembly focussing on 

‘Service and Sacrifice’ which considered 

those serving us today such as those 

working in the NHS as well as those 

during the Wars.  

 All the classes are well underway 

with their new literacy texts and getting 

to know the themes and characters of 

their books. Please ask them about it.  

 Please can children not bring any 

hand gels, lip balms or moisturisers into 

school. These often fall out of pockets 

and can get into the hands of children 

with special needs or allergies and may do 

harm. They also can be picked up by 

another child and used and in these Covid 

times that is not safe either.    

 Have a lovely weekend.  

Sharon, Headteacher  

Vaccination and permission letters 
Please return your flu vaccination letters and 

signed permission letters for class 
Christmas performances by Monday.  

Thank you. 

The following children will be 

receiving a praise postcard  

this week:  

Sprouts – Margot and Joseph 

Broccoli – Milind and Savannah 

Basil – Amaiya and Luke  

Thyme – Zaynah and Thomas 

Mint – Maeve and Eashan 

Lavender – Grace and Miraj 

Cherry – Isabella and Freddie 

Rowan – Leeanna and Hamza 

Oak – Ademola and Hamzah 

Willow – Jack and Rumi 
 

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 16th Nov – ODD SOCK DAY  
for Anti-Bullying Week 
Tuesday 24th Nov Flu immunisations 
16th & 17th December Christmas Days!  
18th December Last day of term – school finishes  
at 2PM 

 

Odd Socks Day on Monday to support 

Anti-Bullying Week. Children in all classes 

will be talking about being united against 

bullying, understanding what we mean by 

it, and knowing how to get help. 

 


